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QUESTIONS FOR THE CABINET OR CHAIR  
UNDER STANDING ORDER NO 17 

 
CITY COUNCIL MEETING – 17 October 2017 

 

QUESTION NO 1 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR LINDA SYMES 
 
TO REPLY: LEADER OF THE COUNCIL 

COUNCILLOR DONNA JONES 
 
Could the Leader give an update on the property portfolio and 
outline the criteria under which the government allows this money to 
be spent? 

 
 

QUESTION NO 2 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR NEILL YOUNG 
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR ENVIRONMENT & 

COMMUNITY SAFETY 
COUNCILLOR ROBERT NEW 

 
Following the recent spate of burglaries across Portsmouth, would 
the Cabinet Member for Community Safety agree that the re-
establishment of the Community Tasking Coordination Group 
meetings would ensure that there was a co-ordinated response to 
these incidents? 
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QUESTION NO 3 

 
FROM: COUNCILLOR BEN DOWLING 
 
TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR ENVIRONMENT & 

COMMUNITY SAFETY 
COUNCILLOR ROBERT NEW 

 

Whilst acknowledging the recent improvements made to air quality in 
Portsmouth thanks to the actions of this council across 
administrations, the findings of recent air monitoring by the 
Portsmouth Friends of the Earth which highlights dangerous levels 
of NO2 in multiple locations across the city are worrying; what action 
is the council taking to tackle this issue in both the short and long 
term? 
 

QUESTION NO 4 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR IAN LYON 
 
TO REPLY: LEADER OF THE COUNCIL 

COUNCILLOR DONNA JONES 
 
“Would the Leader of the Council update members about the current 
status of Portsmouth City’s 2016/17 budget outturn?” 
 
 
QUESTION NO 5 
 
FROM: COUNCILLOR MATTHEW WINNINGTON 
 
TO REPLY: LEADER OF THE COUNCIL WITH 

RESPONSIBILITIES FOR PLANNING, 
REGENERATION AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT  
COUNCILLOR DONNA JONES 

 
What work has the City Council done with the Department for Work 
& Pensions to secure alternative accommodation in Portsmouth for 
the over 200 members of staff who are being evicted from their 
office in Roebuck House? 


